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To Whom it May Concern: 

After carefully reading and reviewing HB 1154 we would like to respectfully state that 

we find ourselves in opposition to this Bill. We have lived on our current property in 

Junction City Oregon for 30 years with our personal well as our only water source. 

We bought here by choice and feel that to have a Meter installed on our usage would 

be intrusive and restrictive. We do not want to see our Beautiful State go the way of 

Nevada who we understand has Well Meters, or Colorado where people cannot 

harvest their rainwater for personal use but must allow it go into the Aquifer. We feel 

these policies are blatant Government Overreach. 

Thank you for accepting our comments concerning Bill 1154. 

 


